
Penguin class have enjoyed developing their ‘computational thinking’ by 

exploring different concepts in computing. We have really enjoyed following 

different algorithms using the blue-bots, and programming the blue-bots 

using tablets.  

In PSHE, Eagle class have been 

learning about healthy living. The 

pupils have enjoyed exploring and 

sorting healthy and unhealthy 

foods. 

Eagle Class have been very busy this half-term. 

In Maths this half term the children in Eagle class have been deepening their knowledge of numbers and their values. The 

children have looked at different ways to represent a number and have used their knowledge of number values to se-

quence them! 

Lower Primary News 

In maths Penguin Class have 

been learning about money. We 

have learnt to identify the differ-

ent coins, as well as describe 

them by their shape and colour. 

We have also been working really 

hard on learning the value of the 

different coins, and using differ-

ent coin combinations to pay for 

items.  
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Lower Primary News 

Science has been one of our favourite subjects. We explored animals in their 

habitats, and we talked about food chains and how living things may eat oth-

er living things as part of their food chain.  

The children in Kingfisher class have been 

working hard to use their phonic skills to read 

and spell words. We have been learning to say 

sounds in words and blend them together.  

The children have enjoyed using these skills to 

help them write pirate stories!  

In maths we revised numbers and calculation. 

We did some fun activities on doubling and halv-

ing, and we used colourful counters to add and 

subtract.  

In PSHE we have been learning how to make healthy choices. The chil-

dren enjoyed selecting fruits on our educational visit to Tesco and using 

these to make fruit salads back in Kingfisher class!  
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